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Alexander Gunyon

From: Julie Bignell 
Sent: 06 May 2024 12:51
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development-OBEJECTION

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
> Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
> I OBEJCT  to the building of houses on Brooklands Farm as this will have a negative impact on the whole of 
Whitstable. 
> We do not have the infrastructure to accommodate this amount of new houses within our Water and Sewage 
system, Schools and NHS services. 
> You will also be inflicting us to an immense amount of traffic to further congest our town which is under a massive 
amount of strain already. This has a huge negative impact on our wellbeing, pollution and noise. 
> 
> The summers here are gridlocked with the tourists already but to continue to build these houses is simply 
madness and only for KCC monetary gain and not at all for the people who already live here and pay taxes to you. 
 
> We have the right to object to this and please listen to our objections. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Julie Bignell 

 
 

 
 




